From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 11:09:20 AM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 3:22 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment - EGTGNGNGNGGEEGE

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Margaret Jenkins

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hi: | am writing about the application for a proposed rate increase for delivery of hydro. | reject this
application due to the fact that | now pay more for delivery than | do for hydro usage. | feel that the
amount of the increased asked for is also not in line with increases in my Old Age Pension or for that
matter in most citizens pay increases. | think that Hydro One should be looking at ways of cutting costs
on delivery charges by streamlining their work force by making employees more productive, giving value
for their rates. Supervisory staff also needs to pickup the pace and prove they are worth what they are
getting now.

Yours truly,
Margaret Jenkins

-- Attachment --
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